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To Whom It May Concern:
 
I am the Manager and sole employee of Nucor Employees Federal Credit Union in Fort Payne,
AL.  Our CU has one sponsor company.  We are a small CU doing our best to try to serve our
membership. We are able to do some things electronically, but to be honest, sometimes it can
be a bit difficult, time consuming and daunting. 
 
Whatever you can do to make the processes as easy and user-friendly would be greatly
appreciated.
 
Thank you for your time and consideration when making changes that affect all CUs,
especially those that are small, but still relevant.
 
Kind Regards,
 
Janee Koch
Manager
Nucor Employees Federal CU
PO Box 680169
Fort Payne, AL 35968
256-997-5058
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This e-mail contains privileged and confidential information which is the property of Nucor,
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Nucor and destroy any copies of this email. Receipt of this e-mail shall not be deemed a
waiver by Nucor of any privilege or the confidential nature of the information.
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